
HAREP Cares
www.hareparizona.org

We have our HAREP Cares event taking place
Saturday January 18th, 2014

The time is 7:00am.

Come join us for an early-morning
jumpstart, and help HAREP with this street
clean-up event.

The stretch of road that HAREP has
adopted, is in the South Mountain Corridor.
We have adopted 16th Street – from

Broadway to Southern –… we will have cold bottled water,
doughnuts, and safety-vests.

For more information:
Greg Miller
602.509.2944 cell
Phx4me.miller@gmail.com

And we will be meeting at :  Southeast
corner of 16th Street & Roeser… that is the
mid-point of our road… and it is a dirt-lot,
where we could park all the cars.


